————— Original Message-----

From: marthaal@msn.com [mailto:marthaal@msn.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2010 11:25 AM

To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA

Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30

April 25, 2010

CONSIDER YOURSELF TRULY BLESSED IF YOU OR A LOVED ONE DO NOT SUFFER
FROM A MENTAL ILLNESS.THOSE WHO SUFFER FROM ANY OF THESES TERRIFYING
MALADIES NEEDS AND DESERVES TREATMENT JUST AS ANYONES SUFFERING FROM A
PURESLY PHYSICAL ONE. THE TIME HAS COME TO STOP THIS UNFAIR AND OBSCENE
DISCRIMINATION.

I am writing to support the interim final rule under the Paul Wellstone
and Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008
(RIN 1210-AB30).

I support the strong rule that would forbid insurance companies from
charging higher copayments, deductibles, and other out-of-pocket
expenses for mental health treatment than they would for other physical
health care. Thank you for ensuring that mental health care and
physical health care coverage are included in a single deductible.

Sincerely,
Martha Devernoe

9102 Kingston Rd
Bradenton, FL 34210



